
Dear Parents, 

Please Note:  The online Fee Portal  will  be operational from Saturday,
November  21,  2020. Kindly visit  the online Fee Portal  to  get  the Fee
payment status.

You need to choose from the 3 options available for Fee payment as given
below: 

a)  Will  avail  of  the  reduction  in  school  fee  all  throughout  this  academic
session. 
b) Will not avail of the reduction in school fee all throughout this academic
session.
c)  Will  not  avail  of  the  reduction  in  school  fee  till  October,  2020,  from
November,  2020  onwards  will  avail  of  the  reduction  till  the  end  of  this
academic session. 

Kindly select from the drop down menu. Accordingly the Fee structure will
show up along with your payment status. 

As  notified  earlier,  the reduced fee structure  is  according to  the terms of
the judgement and order dated October 13, 2020 of the Hon’ble High Court of
Calcutta and is under appeal in the Hon’ble Supreme Court, and subject to
the  outcome  therein, and  is  applicable  as  long  as  the  school  remains
physically closed for students, due to this pandemic.
 
Please check your payment statement. If there is any due amount to be paid,
kindly make the payment by January 10, 2021 (if the student is in Class 10 or
12) or February 10, 2021 (for all  other classes). If  there are no dues, the
adjustment,  if  any,  will  be  done by  the  end  of  the  academic  session,  as
notified earlier. 

We sincerely solicit your support and cooperation. 


